
 

 

05 June 2019 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Re: Y10 Pre-public Exams 

I write to inform you of Y10 pre-public exams which will take place week commencing 24/6/19. During this 

time our Y10 students will take part in exams in the vast majority of subjects which will occur during lesson 

time in our exams block. These exams will both prepare our students for the experience of following the 

rules and procedures of the exam room and provide students with feedback on their performance against 

their minimum expected grades (MEGs). 

It is important that all students are familiar with and follow the rules of the exam room, failure to follow 

these rules could lead to possible disqualification from exams in Summer 2020. These rules can be found at 

the following location: 

https://www.jcq.org.uk/Download/exams-office/exam-room-posters/warning-to-candidates 

Subject teachers will provide guidance of which topics students should revise in advance of these exams 

and will be shared with students via Edulink. A full timetable of these exams will be placed on the school 

website on week commencing 10/6/19. The results of these pre-public exams are scheduled to be released 

to students on 8/7/19. 

Please contact me if you have any questions about this. 

Yours sincerely,  

J. Whitehead    

Mr J. Whitehead   

Senior Assistant Head Teacher – Curriculum and Standards   
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